
From: Miriam Simmons
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Cc: L. L.
Subject: Spaight St. Traffic Calming Barrier
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 8:15:25 PM

Patrick McGuigan,Transportation Commission Secretary

Dear Patrick:

I  was very sorry to learn that the planned installation of speed bumps on the 1300 block of Spaight Street
was cancelled.  As I noted in my February 10 email to the Transportation Commission, my husband and I
have lived on Spaight Street since 1993.  Within the last five years we have seen a marked increase in
traffic.  Just this last Sunday cars were whizzing by at 30-35 miles per hour.  Unfortunately this behavior
does not stop when school begins and that coupled with buses picking up and discharging passengers
and children walking to and from school creates a volatile mix. Please approve a traffic calming barrier. 

Sincerely,

Miriam Simmons
1339 Spaight Street.
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